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Mr. Derouen:

We are in receipt of the Request for information, dated Feb. 18'", 2015, regarding Cedarbrook
Treatment Plant.

In response to the questions:

1. There is no memorandum of understanding for the continued operation of Cedarbrook.

2. Cedarbrook and Harrison County Sanitation District have not entered into any
agreement for the continued operation of Cedarbrook.

3. As we have previously indicated, R.A. Williams Construction Company, Inc. intends to
close business and cease all operations on February 28, 2015. We have provided and

billed for the January sewer service. We will provide and bill for February sewer
service.

4. One additionalcustomer has negotiated a settlement of their past due account since
the January 14'" meeting.

5. No additionalenforcement actions have been taken since January 14'".
6. No customers have been physically disconnected.
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